OUR WORK IS NOT FINISHED!
YOUR IMMEDIATE ACTION IS NEEDED AGAIN TO KEEP

BLACK MOUNTAIN OUT OF DORCHESTER!

The cement kiln application is now open for additional comments,
and it is imperative that Grayson County come together again to
keep this company from harming our quality of life!

Formally voice your opposition AGAIN by visiting:
wwwl4.tceq.texas.gov/epic/eComment/ OR visit
www.stopbmdorchester.com or www.goodneighborsofnorthtexas.org
for links to the TCEQ website.

Permit application numbers 167047, GHGPSDTX212, PSDTX1602

DEADLINE FOR NEW COMMENTS IS ON OR ABOUT AUGUST 8™

Things to include in your comments:

¢ Requestthat all previously submitted comments should be included with the current permit
comments. (No need to re-create the wheel...)
e Request a contested case hearing for those who live within 15 miles of the proposed site based on
the FACTS that BM Dorchester is NOT using local wind data for a study including a PSD permit.
(Why in the world why won’t they use accurate data? | know and | bet you do as well...)
e The terrain classification is incorrect on their permit application by not including the post build out
information. (Trying to be sneaky again, aren’t they?)
e Thereis no consideration given to the emissions emitted from the quarry, mining, or haul roads as
required by the Clean Air Act. (Again... Not following the rules!)
¢ Demand that BM Dorchester request a Hazardous Waste Permit to ensure the public’s safety of
the historically toxic cleanings and dust emission disposal they now claim will occur on the
property in question. These toxic activities will harm the soil, air and water! (Not on our watch...)
Their permit application indicates there will be around 600 tons or 30 semi loads of dust on
Grayson County without the unfiltered mine and quarry part of operations considered.

AGAIN, OUR WORK IS NOT FINISHED!
ACT NOW! DO NOT WAIT TO POST YOUR COMMENTS!
A UNIFIED FRONT OPPOSING THIS EYE SORE IN OUR COMMUNITY IS
NECESSARY FOR OUR FUTURE AND OUR HEALTH.

Visit www.stopbmdorchester.com or www.goodneighborsofnorthtexas.org for more information.



